
March 25, 2020 

Via US Mail and Email 
John Zirelli 
Recology South Bay 
1675 Rogers Ave 
San Jose, CA 95112 
Email: JZirelli@Recology.com 

Re: Negotiation of New Franchise Agreement 

Dear Mr. Zirelli, 

In response to your letter of January 29, 2020, and per Section 2.2 and 2.3 of the current 
Franchise Agreement, the City of Cupertino hereby acknowledges Recology’s interest in 
exercising the option to negotiate a new franchise agreement. By this letter the City 
expresses intent to negotiate a new agreement with Recology subject to City Council 
authorization and any conditions thereto. The tentative scheduled date for City Council 
consideration is April 21st. As this date may change due to the COVID-19 issues, we will 
keep you updated on any date change.  

Sincerely, 

Roger Lee 
Director of Public Works 

cc: Mario Pucinelli 
Carl Mennie 
Ursula Syrova 
Alex Wykoff 
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